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On 9 December 2021, the Commissioner for Fundamental Rights of Hungary, responsible for 

performing the tasks of the National Preventive Mechanism, and his staff members paid a 

visit to the Győr-Moson-Sopron County Remand Prison.  

 

 

 
 

The primary purpose of the visit was to inspect the measures taken to prevent the spread of 

the coronavirus infection (COVID-19) and to cope with the challenges of the pandemic. 

The members of the visiting group inspected the living conditions, conducted interviews with 

the detainees, the management, and the members of the staff, and reviewed the relevant 

documentation. 

 

The visiting group was composed of the following members:  
 
- Dr. Ákos Kozma, Commissioner for Fundamental Rights of Hungary  

- Dr. Eszter Gilányi, lawyer, psychologist 

- Dr. Norbert Mézes, lawyer 

- Dr. Rita Rostás, psychologist, education expert 

 

The National Preventive Mechanism will prepare a report on the visit. 


